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           4th June 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Trip to Madley Environmental Study Centre 
 
On Friday 14th June we will be travelling, by minibus, to Madley Environmental Study 
Centre. We will leave after morning registration and return by the end of the day. 
 
As part of our science studies we will be pond dipping to find and identify pond life. We will 
learn who eats who in the pond and make food chains. We will also take part in a natural art 
session, exploring nature through art. This session includes creating woodland sculptures, 
painting using natural materials, tree tops reflection pictures, tree and leaf rubbings and 
observational drawings. Work will be inspired by environmental artist, Andy Goldsworthy. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £5 which will is available on ParentPay and you can also 
give your consent, this should be paid by Wednesday 12th June.  
 
The children will require a packed lunch and a drink for the day. If your child has school 
dinners booked for that day the school canteen will provide one. If you would prefer to 
provide lunch for the trip, please let myself or Ms Quinsey know. Children will need school 
hoodies and bottoms suitable for a day outside as well as suncream, sunhat and a 
waterproof coat if needed.  
 
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs Gemmell 
Year 2 class teacher 

 
 
 


